2021-2022
Studio Policies
We will be following all CDC

recommendations along with mandates
and guidelines set forth by the State of

NJ.

Masks are required for all unvaccinated
and vaccinated dancers and teachers.
Masks with valves, neck gaiters, and
bandannas are not permitted. We
reserve the right to change this policy at
any ftime.

Class sizes will be limited by age and
room size (no more than 7 dancers in
Studio 1, and no more than 10 dancers in
Studio 2).

Our lobby will be closed to all parents
with this exception:

e Our lobby will be open to one
parent/guardian per preschool and
combo class. Masks are required in
the lobby at all times. If you need to
bring other children with you, we
kindly ask you to wait outside or in
your car.

Please do not enter the studio until your
teacher arrives at the door to let you in.

Dancers are asked not arrive more than
5 minutes early, and must be picked up
within 5 minutes of class ending.

Families must sign our COVID-19 waiver
in addition to the studio Rules, Terms, &
Conditions.

THE

Studio Procedures

Dancers will be assigned a letter as they
enter, which will correspond with a spot for
their belongings.

Each studio will have spots spaced 6' apart
for distancing.

For ballet class only - spots at barres will be
marked and will be at least &' apart.

Class will be structured to avoid as much
contact as possible between dancers as
well as teachers. However, we cannot
guarantee 6 foot distancing for the
duration of class.

Dancers will be asked to sanitize their
hands after changing their shoes.

We ask that dancers please use the
bathroom before arriving at the studio to
keep bathroom use to a minimum.

No food/eating will be permitted in the
studio. Water bottles marked with students
name only.

Email notifications must be enabled in your
parent portal.

*All information provided here is subject to change.

ANCE NETWORK

Cleaning Protocol

Ballet barres will be disinfected between
classes if they are used.

Studio floors and bathrooms will be
cleaned and/or disinfected at the end of
each night.

Air purifiers with HEPA filters are running in
each studio as well as the lobby.

COVID-19 Protocol

If your dancer, or anyone in their household,
has been exposed, becomesiill, or is
exhibiting any symptoms of COVID-19, your
dancer should not enter the studio. They
may join their class virtually.

In the event of studio exposure, families will
be notified per state guidelines.

All teachers will be following the same
protocol as dancers.

In the event the studio needs to close for
any length of time due to exposure or state
mandates, classes will resume virtually.

We will continue offering Zoom for any
dancer that may need to quarantine or who
is sick but would like to participate in class.
We reserve the right to phase out
Zoom/virtual classes at any time.



